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Dear Mr. Riccio:

Thank you for your letter sert to Chairman Jackson regarding
the Hydro Resources Application. Your correspondence has been
forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff for appropriate
consideration. A copy of your correspondence and this reply are also
being placed in Agency records on the Hydro Resources Application.

Sincerely yours

Assistant for Rulemakings
and Adjudications
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